
Southcoast  Vein  Center
awarded  3-year  accreditation
by  the  Intersocietal
Accreditation Commission
Southcoast Vein Center staff hold a certificate recognizing a
three-year accreditation that was awarded by the Intersocietal
Accreditation  Commission  (IAC)  for  outstanding  quality  in
providing vascular services. The staff members are (from left,
front row) Cheryl Jochim, Doreen Lacasse, Janine Holmes, Deb
Torres,  Goretti  Jardin,  Diane  Rioux,  Laura  Mathews,  Roger
Fonteneau, Jeanne Catron, Alisha Todman, (from left, back row)
Dr. Richard Pin, Dr. David Gillespie, Tammy Santos, Jessica
Martiros, and Jason Robert.

Southcoast Health today announced that the Southcoast Vein
Center has been awarded a three-year accreditation by the
Intersocietal Accreditation Commission (IAC) for outstanding
quality in providing vascular services.

“Achieving  the  highest  level  of  accreditation  of  the
Southcoast Vein Center by the IAC demonstrates our commitment
to providing the highest quality patient care related to the
performance and management of all acute and chronic venous
disorders,” said Dr. David Gillespie, Chief of Vascular and
Endovascular Surgery at Southcoast Health.

Southcoast Health achieved this recognition by adhering to IAC
standards and enduring an extensive review and application
process that included the examination of patient procedures.

The  IAC’s  mission  is  to  grant  accreditation  status  to
facilities in the medical community who provide high quality
patient  care  in  compliance  to  national  standards.  This
accreditation is a seal of approval to indicate to prospective
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patients of Southcoast Health that the department has been
examined by medical experts who consider it of the highest
quality.

“I want to work at a facility I would feel comfortable sending
my own family to,” said Debra Torres, Technical Director of
the  Southcoast  Vein  Center.  “Everyone  here  works  hard  to
provide  patients  with  a  great  experience  that  is  also
incredibly  safe.”

For  additional  information  on  the  Southcoast  Vein  Center,
visit  www.southcoast.org/veincenter  or  call  508-973-2213  to
schedule an appointment.
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